
As of the deadline of January 5, 2022, the City received no questions for Police Chief Recruitment 

Support request for proposals. 

Key Dates 

RFP Issued  December 10, 2021 

Request for Clarifications Due  January 5, 2021 

City to Issue Responses to Questions January 7, 2021 

Proposal Submittal Deadline and Formal Opening January 21, 2022 – 12:00 PM 

Interviews with City Staff  February 

Contract awarded by City Council  Late February / Early March 
 

Contacts 

Inquiries concerning the RFP must be received by email and should be addressed to: 

Submit all questions to Patrick Heisinger, Assistant City Manager (pheisinger@cityofepa.org) 

prior to the deadline referenced above.   

Submit all proposals (excluding cost proposal) via email to Patrick Heisinger 

(pheisinger@cityofepa.org), Assistant City Manager prior to the deadline referenced above. 

The Cost Proposal must be submitted physically, marked as RFP BID Police Chief, and sealed to 

the City Clerk prior to the deadline reference above.  

City of East Palo Alto 

Attn: City Clerk 

2415 University Avenue 

East Palo Alto, CA 94303 

Submissions must be received, in full, by the City at or before the stated time will to be 

considered. 
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